

Wishing you a happy new year

We wish to express our gratitude to everyone in the Masters community for their continued patience and support throughout this challenging year.

We're working hard to make 2021 a success for Masters sport and its athletes, and hoping it will be a year we can enjoy together.

For now, we wish you a restful holiday and a very happy new year!

The IMGA team.



3 things that made us smile in 2020



An event to remember

We kicked off the year in "spirit together" with the third Winter World Masters Games in Innsbruck, Austria.

Over 3,000 Masters athletes competed across 12 winter sports over 10 unforgettable days.

VIEW HIGHLIGHTS

When the things that normally brought us joy were put on hold, we asked you to find joy in your favourite Masters memory.

You gave us memories that spread positivity through the Masters community in this challenging year.



READ MORE



Looking to the future

October brought positive news as Taipei and New Taipei City were named to host the 11th World Masters Games. The official contract has been signed the 10th of December.

We're looking forward to working with their team and helping you reach what promises to be an enthralling Games in 2025.

LEARN MORE >





International Masters Games Association
Maison du Sport International
Avenue de Rhodanie 54

1007 Lausanne
Switzerland

You received this email as a member of the IMGA Masters community **You can unsubscribe here**

© 2019 International Masters Games Association